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Gratitude for the Opportunity to Host Blockchain & AI Meetup

From Rakesh Kumar <irs00005@gmail.com>
Date Sun 2/9/2025 11:13 AM
To GGSESTC, Bokaro <info@ggsestc.ac.in>; Principal-GGSESTC <principal@ggsestc.ac.in>; rajatnathjuly@gmail.com

<rajatnathjuly@gmail.com>

Dear Sir,

A huge congratulate you for being the top college on our research for "The best Engineering Institutions" at
Jharkhand.

I hope this email finds you well. I wanted to take a moment to express my sincere gratitude for allowing us to
conduct the Blockchain & AI Meetup at Guru Gobind Singh Educational Society's Technical Campus, Bokaro
Steel City.

Your support and the excellent facilities provided at your institution played a crucial role in making the event a
success. The enthusiastic participation from students and faculty, combined with the collaborative atmosphere,
truly enriched the discussions on emerging technologies.  

We deeply appreciate your commitment to fostering innovation and knowledge-sharing in the fields of blockchain
and artificial intelligence. It was an honor to engage with the bright minds at GGSESTC and we look forward to
potential future collaborations.  

Thank you once again for your generosity and hospitality. Please extend our appreciation to your team for their
assistance in organizing this event.  

Looking forward to staying connected.

Meet-up Details :-
Date :- 17th February 2025
Time :- 12.30 to 1.00 pm (IST)
Host :- Rakesh Kumar and Jinia Nayak

Best Regards,

Rakesh Kumar, Ambassador (India) GenLayer
📱 8340724711
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